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June 22 Is Darwin Perennials Day 2022
Chris Beytes

Darwin Perennials brings back its in-person event on Wednesday, June 22 to showcase the latest introductions and 

educate perennial plant producers in The Gardens at Ball.

June 22, ’22. That’s easy to remember!

It’s been two years since Darwin was able to host an in-person event, so it will be a welcome opportunity to see 

loads of new and popular perennials growing and overwintering in Zone 5. You’ll have a chance to meet with top 

suppliers and on-site experts to source products and expand your perennial growing knowledge.

Sign up for the Darwin Perennials blog at darwinperennials.com/blog to get up-to-date news and information on the 

latest plants and programs that make your business a success.

And don’t forget that you can still access all the information and videos that Darwin posted this summer at their 

“Darwin Perennials University.” Find that at darwinperennials.com/university. GT


